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Deferral Request – Modernizing the Joint Use and Planning Agreement due Q2 
2022, to return by Q4 2022 

 

In December 2020, Planning and Development brought PUD2020-1314 to Council. This report 
included direction for “…Administration to partner with the Calgary Board of Education, Calgary 
Catholic School District and the Conseil Scolaire FrancoSud to draft a modernized Joint Use 
and Planning Agreement and return to Council through the SPC on Planning and Urban 
Development no later than Q2 2022.”  

Planning and Development has made significant progress on the development of a modernized 
Joint Use and Planning Agreement (Agreement). However, additional time is required to finalize 
the draft Agreement and receive final feedback from our school board partners. To accomplish 
outstanding work and prepare a fulsome report for Council, Planning and Development is 
requesting a deferral of the modernization of the Joint Use and Planning Agreement to no later 
than Q4 2022.  

RECOMMENDATION OF THE INFRASTRUCTURE AND PLANNING COMMITTEE, 2022 
MAY 12: 

That Council defer Modernizing the Joint Use and Planning Agreement due Q2 2022, to return 
by Q4 2022. 

  


